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ie:  Docket #100988

      Please do not re docket.

Olympic Bus Lines was notified by the Washington State Ferries on June 8, 2010 that the summer ferry sailing schedule would be changing effective June 20, 2010.  The Washington State Department of Transportation recommended against the changes during the public comment period because of the effects the changes would have with Olympic Bus Lines connections, however, WSF ignored the recommendation and made the changes with less than two weeks notice. 

Sincerely,

Jack Heckman

President

Olympic Bus Lines 

